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The proposal for the Sensory Garden is a combination of inspired elements for all visitors. Though
primarily designed for those with vision loss, the garden is meant to be accessible for all and to
engage in understanding each others experiences.
The entrance to the Westsong Walkway off Head Street in Esquimalt is being proposed for this
garden due to its accessibility by BC Transit, the West Bay and Songhees Walkway, and by Water
Taxi. The terrain is ideal for mobility functionality. The land proposed for the garden possesses a
rich history beginning with original and ongoing stewardship of Lekwungen People.

Maria Hendrikx and Laurie Ponsford with Bridget at the proposed site location entrance to Westsong Walkway

As a garden built among the Lekwungen territory, incorporating native plants is important, as is
understanding the unique characteristics and uses for the plants and wildlife which sustains us.
These plants are proposed to be brought forward in all the various garden designs, highlighting
their distinctness and use.
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